

TOWN CLERK
BARNSTABLE, MASS.
2011 NOV -2 PM 1: 31

Town of Barnstable Planning Board

Minutes of September 26, 2011 Regular Scheduled Meeting

Members present Matthew K. Teague, Chairman and Raymond B. Lang. Staff present, Art Traczyk, Regulatory/Design Review Planner, Growth Management.

At 7:00 PM, Board Chair, Matthew Teague called the meeting to order. Mr. Teague cited that an error had been made in posting of the 48 hour notice and items scheduled for tonight's meeting could not go forward. The only action that can be taken on the two items scheduled is to move them to the next regular scheduled meeting of the Board, that is October 24, 2011, at 7:00 PM.

The Chair cited that the public hearing to amend the existing Regulatory Agreement of Alan Granby and Janice Hyland to allow an additional 3 years to implement the development rights granted therein is moved to October 24, 2011, at 7:00 PM.

Raymond B. Lang moved that the Alan Granby and Janice Hyland public hearing be continued to October 24, 2011, at 7:00 PM. Board Chair Matthew Teague agreed.

Mr. Teague stated that the only other item scheduled for this meeting was a discussion on a process for review and release of Executive Session Minutes. That discussion is also moved to October 24, 2011, at 7:00 PM.

Mr. Teague stated that there is no other business scheduled. Mr. Lang moved that the meeting be adjourned. Board Chair Matthew Teague agreed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:03 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Arthur P. Traczyk, Regulatory Review/Design Planner

as Recording Secretary at this meeting

Approved by vote of the Board on October 24, 2011